From: craig mcwilliam
Sent: 20 December 2020 16:36
To: Planning and Public protection

N, ©'anning

Subject: Application 2020/5587/T
Dear Sir or Madam,
I would like to register an objection to the proposed removal of these two mature trees

These trees provide great visual amenity to us - we used to look directly at them from our flat
on Guildford Street and still see them from our house now as they are such tall specimens.

These trees contribute to the biodiversity and sustainability of this area. Their loss would be
a backwards step in trying to improve our air quality and protect wildlife.

Such trees cannot be replaced and should be protected until all other steps have been
exhausted.

Kind regards,
Craig

Craig McWilliam




